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Brothers of the Pennsylvania Department, 

 

Chair of the award committee for the Dr. Mary Walker Award has requested that nominations for this 

award please be submitted to them no later than May 15
th
 this year.  The Dr. Mary Walker Award is given 

to women who have given loyal and consistent service not only to the ladies organizations but in support 

of the SUVCW as well.  Three winners are selected from the nominations.  If you have one of our sisters 

in mind who has stood out in her support of the Allied Orders and deserves this honor, please forward 

your nomination to Brother John McNulty, PDC electronically by email.  Send to jmm6@psu.edu no later 

than May 15
th
, 2016.  Thank you. 

 

So ordered this 22
nd

 day of February, 2016. 

 

 

        Attest: 

Douglas P. McMillin, PDC, commanding,    Rob Koenigsberg 

Pennsylvania Department     Pennsylvania Department 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War   Secretary/ Treasurer  
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